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Herald Community Club Monthly Meeting Minutes – January 2, 2019
Meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by Steven Larson. 





 11voting members in attendance.

Secretaries’ minutes were reviewed from January 2019 meeting.  On a motion from Tim Reinartz and second by Margo Smoot, motion passed- minutes approved
Treasurers’ report for January reviewed. On a motion from Tim Reinartz and second from Carla Swarthout, all-in-favor- motion passed- all budget reports approved.
Guest Business:

· Reminder for donation to BS Troop 28 in the approved budget. 
· Julie Alvey informed the club of Tractor show in April and requested HCC assistance with some support positions including the food booth at the event. If BS Troop 28 is available they will volunteer to man the food booth.

· Gary Garfield volunteered to be the ambassador of the roads and keep up on hazards and issues with the roads in Herald. We will follow up on any future issues.

Old Business:
· Connex follow-up- Rose Lavine is checking on policy to see if property loss is covered. More information will be available at March Meeting.
· Audit follow-up- audit report given along with Treasurers report, one correction made to a check amount, no other issues found. 
· Chili cook-off and Membership Drive postponed due to weather until February 23rd at the Herald Fire Station. Stave Larson will be the event contact. Update will be given at March Meeting. 
· Webmaster search- Quote given for website development and maintenance program from PMSL Technology. Investment of $400 will get eh website up and running. Carla Swartout motioned to move forward and set up website, Tim Reinartz seconded, all in favor – motion passes. Some ideas for web design will be given at March Meeting.
· Electric at Herald Park- Tim Reinartz called Don Natolli’s office and spoke to assistant; he is inquiring about repair of the electric and repair of the wooden poles around park.

New Business:
· HCC at the county fair- No representative at meeting, will follow up at next meeting.
· Lights at Herald Park – are they all down? Thank you to Kay Campbell for taking down and storing most of the lights. Steve Larsen will follow up and schedule assistance if needed with the remainder of the lights.

· Membership Drive Ideas – Newsletter is the main focus. Steve will draft an email newsletter out to membership. It will be sent on a quarterly schedule. 
Reimbursements:

· BS Troop 28 $800 payment of budgeted donation to summer camp.
January Agenda Items:

· Update on Connex insurance claim
· Website Update
· Representation at 4H/FFA County Fair

· Herald Repair updates
· Herald Day Theme

· Newsletter Draft
Upcoming Community Events:
Chili Cook Off and Membership Drive – February 23rd at Herald Fire Station
Meeting adjourned on a motion by Carla Swarthout and a second by Tim Reinartz at 7:32 pm.
Minutes by: Robin DeFehr
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